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Ko te kawa ora e tū nei 
Ko te kawa ora e takoto nei 

Ko te kawa ora, he ora, he ora e hai! 
 

Kei ngā muka a te taura whiri o Hinengākau, e mihi ana, e tangi ana i roto i ngā tini pāheketanga 
o te wā.  Tēnei te pō, tū mai te ao! 
 
Tēnei mātau te mihi atu nei, te whakamōhio atu i ngā rongo o te wā.  Tērā, kua whakatauria ko 
Te Urumanao Tuaine ka eke ki te taumata hei Kaihautū mō Ngā Tāngata Tiaki o Whanganui. 
 
 

Appointment of Kaihautū 
 
Ngā Tāngata Tiaki o Whanganui is excited to announce that Nancy Tuaine has been confirmed 
as our new Kaihautū (Chief Executive) and will commence work in the role on Monday 31 May 
2021. 
 
Nancy is well known within the iwi and has been involved with the Awa for several years.  In 
recent years Nancy has worked in the public sector at a senior management level, has been the 
CE of Te Oranganui, and has worked as a consultant.   
 
The Kaihautu role was advertised in mid-March following the resignation of Ray Hall for family 
reasons. Following a robust process, which included management of the Kaihautū recruitment 
process by an agency, and the appointment of an independent panel member, Nancy was 
offered the role.   
 
While we are sorry to lose Nancy as a Trustee, we are excited for the contribution she will make 
as Kaihautū.  Nancy has always been committed to the health and wellbeing of the Awa and our 
people and with the wealth of iwi and central government experience she brings to the 
Kaihautū role, has much to offer the Trust, operational staff and hapū of Whanganui toward the 
same ends. 
 

 
 
Gerrard Albert 
Chair 
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